
 

 

  

Spring Acreage 

Spring acreage 
reporting time is upon 
us. You should have 

received your acreage 
reports via mail or 

email.  

We are encouraging 
you to get in and 

certify your acres with 
FSA. Please let FSA 

know to forward FARM 
Inc. a copy of your 

578’s when they are 
complete so we can 

ensure your acres are 
reported correctly.     

We are starting to do 
things via email more 
frequently here at the 

office. If you would like 
us to send things to 
you via email rather 

than through the mail 
please let us know. We 

want to make the 
process as easy as 

possible for you. 
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If you would prefer to receive all future newsletters by email rather 

than by mail please send us a message stating so to: farminc@cox.net  

Check Us Out 

FARM Inc. has a brand new look. We’ve 
completely redone our website. 

Interactive links for rainfall policies, 
weather updates and commodity price 
trackers are now available to you along 

with much more. Swing by the new 
website to meet the team and stay up to 

date on all things FARM Inc. The QR 
code to the left will take you directly to 
the new and improved site or you can 

use www.farminc.biz. 

 

 

 Arizona is experiencing one of its driest years in recent history with nearly 

99% of the state in some sort of drought. With the lack of rain, PRF 

policies have performed exceptionally well throughout the state. This has 

helped Farmers and Ranchers get through the extreme drought by putting 

more money in their pocket. 

 

The PRF policy is not only available for Farmers and Ranchers, 

Beekeepers are also eligible for the PRF program which provides a safety 

net for their income sources – honey, pollen collection, wax and breeding 

stock. Rather than reporting acres, beekeepers will report colonies. Alfalfa 

growers should let their beekeepers know they are eligible to sign up as 

well.  

 

Drought Map as 

of June 8, 2021 

 

 

38.9% of 

the United 

States is in 

a drought 

 



 

 

 

This Month’s Q&A Technology Tips 

Important Dates 
 

• July 1st – Final date to make changes or to transfer existing policy to FARM  Inc. for DRP, LRP and LGM policies. 

• July 15th  – Acreage reporting date for spring crops (beans, chile peppers, corn, cotton, ELS cotton and grain 

sorghum). 

• August 15th – Premium billing date for Spring and Fall crops. 

• September 1st – Premium billing date for PRF policies. 

• October 31st – Final date to make changes or add coverage to your fall crops. 

• November 15th – Final date to sign up or make changes to PRF policies.                                                            

Acreage reporting deadline for PRF policies.  

• November 20th – Final date to sign up or make changes to citrus policies.  
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The U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) prohibits discrimination against its customers, employees, and applicants for employment on the bases of race, color, national origin, age, disability, sex, gender 
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